

P.O. Box 1002 Millersville, PA 17551-0302 717-871-7520 Toll-Free at 877-872-3820 imagine.millersville.edu

**DEVELOPMENT OFFICE** 

4/13/2022

American Society of Safety Professionals Lehigh Valley Chapter Attn: Tim Duncan 190 Comanche Pines Rd. Effort, PA 18330

Dear Tim:

Thank you for your recent gift of \$300 to support the *Lehigh Valley Chapter American Society of Safety Engineers Scholarship*. Your support of Millersville University truly makes a difference in the lives of our students and we are grateful to be able to count you among our supporters.

As we continue the *Imagine the Possible* campaign, your generosity plays a key role in generating much-needed support for Millersville University students to achieve success. Your contribution fulfills an important need to provide private support for the University's mission that benefits thousands of students.

Thank you, again, for your investment in Millersville University and please know that your generosity positively impacts students by providing access to a high quality, life-changing Millersville University experience.

Sincerely,

Anna M. Baldasarre

anna Baldasane -

Assistant Director of Annual Giving

\*

THIS LETTER SERVES AS YOUR GIFT RECEIPT

Thank you for supporting the students and programs at Millersville University!

FOR IRS PURPOSES, YOU RECEIVED NO GIFTS OR SERVICES IN RETURN FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION. THE ENTIRE AMOUNT OF YOUR GIFT IS DEDUCTIBLE WITHIN IRS REGULATIONS.